NOVEMBER 9, 2020
EXECUTIVE BOARD MEETING

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 by President Michael Chipman.

Present: President Michael Chipman, VP Jerry Brittain, VP2 Josh Oseinger, Secretary Carla Jorgens, Treasurer Candace Hanes and State Trustee David Leigh, Sgt. Of Arms Thomas Rutherford.

October meeting minutes were read by Carla Jorgens
Candace Hanes read the treasurers report
Membership was reported on by Carla Jorgens

VP Jerry Brittain reported on the following committees:
Membership: NDCS is doing good DHHS still needs help. Tim is working on adjusting the power point presentation to fit DHHS better.
Bylaws: Will be forming soon.  Need 8-12 people to be on it.  Any suggestions can be sent to Jerry.
Bargaining: We have come to an agreement with the State.  We are currently waiting on the State to send the hard draft to us for proofreading before it goes to the membership.  We should see it sometime around Thanksgiving.
Safety:  The increase in severe staff assaults withing the department was discussed.  Jerry said to keep the reports coming in.  This information will be helpful to us when the Legislature is in session.
Legislative: Legislature is currently not in session but will be ramping back up in January.

Old Business:  VP Jerry Brittain reported that we would not be sending any one to the National Convention in Nashville this year.  Attendance was greatly reduce by COVID restrictions.

New Business: President Michael Chipman made a motion to create a Bylaws Committee, 2nd by Jerry Brittain.  Motion passed 7-0.

Michael Chipman motionedto adjourn the meeting, 2nd by Jerry Brittain.  The meeting was adjourned at 8:07
